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Comment Submitted:
I am shocked by the decision of the Bureau of Land Management to freeze new and current application for solar power

developments for creating a "Environmental Impact Statement". The government should push solar power not put brakes on it. I
am appalled by the decision of a few crooks, yes, crooks, as it will negatively impact a nascent industry. Shame on you.



